
Brookville Trail Hub 
 

Minutes August 18, 2022 

 

The meeting was called to order by president Paul Boboige at 6:30 PM at the Brookville 

YMCA.  Also attending were Terry Borden, Wendy Belfiore and David Richards.  There 

were no Microsoft Teams attendees. 

 

Secretary’s Report:  The minutes of the August 4, 2022 meeting were read.  Terry 

Borden motioned to approve the minutes.  Paul Boboige seconded.  Motion carried. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  Paul Boboige gave the Treasurer’s report.  Current checking 

account balance is $878.25.  We received one new $20.00 annual membership.  Paul 

Boboige provided a summary of Deposits and Disbursements for the year to date.  The 

budget is in the process of being completed.  Dave Richards motioned to approve the 

report.  Terry Borden seconded.  Motion carried. 

 

Old Business: 

 

The PA Sales Tax Exemption Application is on hold pending completion of the budget. 

 

The JCHC Bicycle Poker Run is September 18, 2022  We will set up an information 

booth at the end of the run at the Summerville Post Office.  The race begins at 11:00 

AM.   

 

The Brookville Borough agreed to provide a Letter of Support. 

 

Committee Reports: 

 

Maintenance Committee:  Paul Boboige and Terry Borden continue mowing and brush 

cutting.  The culvert replacement is awaiting the repair of Bailley’s tractor. 

 

Membership Committee:  Paul Boboige suggested we hold public meetings to develop 

support for the trail.  The meeting will begin in the Fall.   

 

New Business: 

 

Dave Richards nominated Wendy Belfiore for board membership.  Terry Borden 

seconded.  Motion carried. 

 



Paul Boboige talked with Alliant Insurance.  They will get back to us with a quote.   

 

Wendy Belfiore agreed to assist with a newsletter.  Details will be discussed at future 

meetings.   

 

The shot glass sale continues.  The JCHC continues to help us get the word out about 

our efforts. 

 

No new news on our grant application with the International Mountain Bike Association. 

 

Facebook has provided us with a $20.00 advertising credit that we can use to solicit 

new members. 

 

Our next meeting is September 1, 2022 at the Brookville YMCA 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:00 PM    

 

  

 

 


